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ENJOY A FERRY-TALE CHRISTMAS CRUISE WITH STENA LINE

SANTA Claus will be swapping his reindeer for the Superfast ships on the Irish Sea this festive season as leading ferry company Stena Line is hosting Santa at Sea weekend cruises.
The magic of Christmas will come alive onboard Stena Line with six non-landing cruises departing Belfast on November 30, December 1, 7, 8, 14 and 15 priced at £20 per adult or child (4-15 years) and £10 per infant (0-3 years).

Children of all ages will enjoy a fantastic, fun-filled day out from the minute they step onboard the Stena Superfast where they will get the opportunity to meet Santa and receive a special gift. 

As well as magic tricks, treasure hunts, face painting, balloon modelling and many more surprises, there will also be the chance to listen to captivating Christmas tales with festive story-telling onboard. 
There are also fantastic Christmas shopping offers onboard this year in designer fragrances, gifts, electronics and confectionery with savings of up to 40% off High Street prices.
Neil Palmer, Route Marketing Manager – Irish Sea North, Stena Line said: “We're thrilled to welcome Santa back onboard the Superfast ships for our very popular Santa at Sea cruises throughout the festive period.
“Despite his extremely hectic schedule throughout December, Santa will be at sea with us for fun-filled sailings on the Belfast to Cairnryan route.

“This is a fantastic way to spend quality family time together in the run-up to the busiest time of the year and parents can even get their Christmas shopping started by making the most of the fantastic discounts in our onboard shop,” Neil added.
All cruises depart Belfast at 11.30am and arrive back at 5.45pm. To book log onto www.stenaline.co.uk/kidsfun
 [ENDS]
MEDIA ENQUIRIES: For further information, please contact Kate Ferguson of Duffy Rafferty Communications on 028 9073 0880 or email Kate@duffyrafferty.com 
